
Dear Ms. Porter and Ms. Halloran, 
 
My name is Amanda Lee. My husband, Gregory Lee, and I are the owners of 1013 Southard Street, which borders 
10 Lowes Lane. We have just heard from a neighbor that the upcoming meeting concerning the 10 Lowes Lane 
variance request has been scheduled for Monday, December 19. We would like to attend this hearing because this 
application is very important to us, but we cannot attend the meeting on December 19. Could this matter possibly 
be moved to the January meeting calendar so that we, and all abutting neighbors ideally, can attend?
 
Thank you very much for your consideration in this matter.
 
Amanda M. Lee
917.361. 5194
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